
 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Arsenal Football Club Visit – 2nd June 2014 

As part of the Premier League Reading Stars programme we are excited to inform you about a trip that has 
been organised for your child.  

Students will be attending an author event on Monday 2nd June 2014 at the Arsenal Football Club in 
Islington. The event will consist of three workshops, two delivered by an author (TBC) and one by the 
football club.  

Students will be leaving school at 8.35am and returning to school for 12.30pm. They will be traveling by 
London Overground to Highbury and Islington and then by bus to the stadium. Please ensure they bring a 
valid oyster card.  

This should be an extremely rewarding trip and we anticipate that your child will thoroughly enjoy it.  

Please can you complete the form below and return it to school promptly.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Hayward 
Librarian 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply Slip 

Arsenal Football Club Visit – 2nd June 2014 

I, the parent/carer of        in form     give 
permission for my child to attend the trip to Arsenal Football Club on Monday 2nd June 2014. 

 

Name (please print):        

Signed:         

Date:         

 


